
Michelle Lujan Grisham 
                   Governor 

 
 

Michael R. Sandoval 
   Cabinet Secretary 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Contact: Kimberly Gallegos  
NMDOT District Three Public Information Officer  
Kimberly.Gallegos@state.nm.us 
 (505) 639.3576 
 
June 26, 2020 

 

 
Traffic Alert 

I-25 Frontage Road Southbound at Locust 
June 29-July 24, 2020 

 

 

ALBUQUERQUE–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the 
traveling public, that motorists can anticipate a full closure of the frontage road southbound 
between MLK and Central. Detours will be provided. Work is being performed for utility line 
abonnement requiring continuous open excavations. Expect Delays and visit www.nmroads.com 
for updates. 
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